£790m package announced by Minister
Murphy includes £560m to bolster
health service

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy today allocated over £790 million as part of
COVID-19 and October monitoring round allocations.

Road resurfacing scheme for U1131
Carmoney Road, Eglinton

A £92,000 resurfacing scheme on the U1131 Carmoney Road, Eglinton, is due to
commence on 2 November 2020

£15 Million Covid Relief Funding for
the sports sector announced

Communities Minister Caral Ni Chuilin today announced a fund of £15 Million
to help the sports sector deal with the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic.

Temporary Traffic Order — Pentland
Avenue
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From the City Council :

Dundee City Council proposes to make an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating road safety
improvement works. The Order is expected to be in force for 6 days from 2nd
November 2020. Its maximum duration in terms of the Act is eighteen months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily all westbound vehicular
traffic in Pentland Avenue from City Road to Scott Street.

An alternative route will be available via City Road and Scott Street.

Queries should be addressed to the Network Management Team, City Development
Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee, DD1 1LS or call
433082.

The council has further advised me :

“The road safety improvement scheme includes a new central triangular traffic
island with new drop kerb provision and new road markings including hatching.

The island will be installed in Pentland Avenue where the junction meets City
Road.

This measure will improve pedestrian and road safety.”

Appointments and reappointments to the
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Board of Tourism NI

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has announced the appointment of three new
members and six reappointments to the Board of Tourism Northern Ireland.
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